PYBLIC STAFF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

—— ¢ SCHOOLS 3215 CUMING STREET OMAHA, NEBRASKA 68131-2024 (402)557-2350 FAX (402)557-2358

August 26, 2009
Wes Hall
P.O.Box 11904
Omaha, NE 68111
Dear Mr. Hall:

Thank you for making the Best Practices Summit 2009 a success.

Based on the feedback received, it is evident that those in attendance enjoyed the opportunity to gain
practical, research based knowledge and cutting edge strategies that promote student success. Your
enthusiasm and willingness to meet the needs of our principals, teachers, parents and business or
community representatives is greatly valued. '
Some of the comments from your session were:

e Excellent! Would love to have him speak with our teachers.

e [ was very impressed with Mr. Hall. A lot of very powerful information.

e Awesome. You turned lemons into lemonade. You're a living testament that one teacher can
change a life. Be the one!

e Excellent

e Wow! He is awesome — great energy! Motivational

e Awesome! O.P.S. needs to have Wes Hall speak to elementary teachers.
e Very good!

Thank you again for assisting in this important endeavor. We appreciate your commitment to the Omaha
Public Schools.

Sincerely,
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Christina Warner, Coordinator
Staff Development Services
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